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How to access mental health services
through the Stepped Care program: A step
by step guide.

™
« Sessions that are bulk billed under Stepped Care are only eligible to those o
who hold a current health care/concession card. There will be instances
when your GP may be able to write a letter of support to Connect To
Wellbeing if you do not hold one of these cards but are currently
experiencing financial hardship.

« In order to begin the process for accessing mental health support under this bulk
billed program, you will need to book an appointment with your GP and complete
a Mental Health Care Plan. (These appointments generally take longer than a
regular consult!)

o Advise your GP during this appointment that you are seeking to access Stepped
Care due to financial hardship. Your GP will be able to send your Mental Health
Care Plan onto Connect to Wellbeing with an additional referral letter.

« Don't forget to let your GP know you would like your referral sent to our service!

¢ The next step that will occur will be a phone call you will receive tfrom
someone at Connect to Wellbeing. These are the people in charge of
funding Stepped Care.

« During this phone call they will complete their own assessment and
determine eligibility criteria such as finances, risk level and other supports
available. It is not until this phone call is completed that our service will
receive your information.

¢ Atter your Mental Health Care Plan and assessment has been processed an

sent to our service, one of our friendly staff will be in contact to offer an initial
appointment.

If you have not heard from our service and are concerned that a step may have
been missed, you may wish to try and contact Connect to Wellbeing directly to
follow up on your referral process. Their number is 1300 020 390.
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